
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Terry_Gregston@blm.gov 
Tuesday, October 12, 2010 6:57 PM 
Tavarez, Ike 
Joshua Russo; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Re: Work plan for RJU Injection Trunk Line; Unit A, sec 34, T17, R29, 3001503765 

I received the workplan from TetraTech for this location (on federal records it is called the RJU 124 and is recorded as 
Undesirable Event 10NU034TG). 

You work plan is approved with the following stipulations: 
1. Notify the BLM when you move equipment onto the location to begin cleanup ops. 
2. Notify the BLM in the event that you encounter excavation difficulties and must consider the liner option; this may 
require an onsite review and documentation of the difficulties. 
3. BLM would like to inspect the excavation once it reaches depth. 
4. If the liner option must be utilized, the BLM will wish to inspect the liner installation before backfilling. 
5. Notify the BLM when the site is backfilled. 
6. Notify the BLM when the site is seeded. 

BLM approval of this proposal does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have 
failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, 
surface water, human health, or the environment, or if the location fails to reclaim properly. In such an 
event that location does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator 
will be asked to address the situation until contaminant issues are fully addressed and the location is 
successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws/regulations. 

Terry Gregston 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Fax (575) 234-5927 
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